
 

 
 
June, 2024 
 
Dear Long Standing Supporter of our Local Community, 
 
We are incredibly grateful for your support of our 100 year celebration.  Your contribution 
helped to make our vision of raising funds for worthwhile community groups such as, Routes 
Youth Centre, Dundas Community Services and Dundas Museum & Archives, a reality. Your 
support helped us raise and donate over $5000!  
 
Our two celebratory events were both successful and fun! The silent auction and raffle was well 
attended with over 100 items that were raffled and bid upon. Professional singer, Adam Castelli 
entertained the crowd, food and drinks were enjoyed, time was spent catching up with long time 
friends, and of course bidding on wonderful items. The Parade in the Park was another 
wonderful event with many participants, vehicles, speeches, local celebrities, cake cutting and 
even some tennis!  
 
It is your continued support that makes our community a great place to live. Thank you again for 
your generosity to help commemorate our 100 years of Tennis Service to the community.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dundas Tennis Club 
 
100 Volunteer Committee Chair:  Graham Chyrstman dundastennisclub100@gmail.com 
Co-Presidents: Deb Sylvester, Jennifer Godyn  dtcpresident1@gmail.com 
Committee Members: 
Peter Patiakas, Peggy Lawler, Leigh-Anne Gill, Maigua Osario, Gail Poole, Wayne Poole, Sherri 
Southall, Victoria Staite, Jennifer Patriquin, Al Kruzins, Deb Sylvester 
 
www.dundastennisclub.com/contacst/us/ Dundas Driving Park, Dundas, ON  
 
 
 
 
 


